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SO-MS Report  
 
 
Sector NC still needs help at front desk check-in and members can get quals to assist with Marine 
Science also. Members interested in Marine Science, they are in need of EPA responders and Container 
inspectors. The contact to get invloved with either area is Erin Woods 910-772-2219 
 
USCG has a UPV program to offer voluntary no-fault inspections for UPV operators. The sector conatct to 
get involved for this is Rick Hawkins 910-772-2234. Any member interested will need to be AMT complete 
and complete the Quals for the UPV.   
 
 
 
 
V/R 
SO-MS Joseph L. Nemeth 
 


